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 If calling ask for: Alastair Gray 

Phone: 01555 896010 

Date: 21 February 2018 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Staffing Updates 
 
Support for Learning 
 
After many years of supporting young people in Lesmahagow High School, Mrs Scott, Principal 

Teacher of Support for Learning retired in January. The school would like to place on record their 

thanks and appreciation to Mrs Scott for her commitment and dedication to young people, to the 

Support for Learning department and to the wider life of Lesmahagow High School. 

 

Miss Dickie will continue in her role as Principal Teacher Support for Learning (Mon/Tue). Mrs 

Laird will take up the role of Principal Teacher Support for Learning (Wed-Fri) with effect from 

Wednesday 28th February. Please note the appropriate contact will change depending on the day 

of the week. 

 
Pupil Support 
 
As a result of Mrs Laird taking up her new post in Support for Learning, Mr Robson will become the 
Principal Teacher Pupil Support with responsibility for Milton House. This will take effect from 
Monday 26th February, with the contacts for Pupil Support becoming: 
 

House PT Pupil Support DHT 

Kerse Mr Mallaghan Miss Lee 

Logan Mrs Wright Mr Gray 

Milton Mr Robson Mr Parry 

 
Please contact me at the school if you have any further queries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Alastair Gray 
Depute Head Teacher 


